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We pointed out in our last issue, that u.p to, the present time,the Council of the College of Physicians anld Surgeons of

Suktchwan Saskatchewan had neyer rendered a report of
Sahehea their proceedîngs, nor had at any tiine caused

Council a medical register to be printed as required bythe Medical Profession Act, Section 61, Chap-ter 28.
How long are we to wait for this report? A movement onfoot is hinted at, whereby the medical organizations at MooseJaw, Saskatoon and «Regina, take uip this question and formu-late a plan to demand full publicity to, ail proceedinga of the

Couneil.
It does seem strange tliat no report of any kind whateverbas been publisbed since this Council was organized.
Some time ago the Council of the College of Physicians andSurgeons of Ontario had to face and bring before its members

certain questions. For instance, insinuations
Ontario that petty grafts were reported by some at leastModical Council of the members of the Ontario Medical Concîl,'wcere imiae ait the special meeting held atToronto. D r. E. A. McColI, of Belleville, stated to thecouneii that he had heard ugly rumors flying about, in which


